
 

 

 

MRB Enterprise Inc. would like to take a moment to reassure our customers of the precautions 

we are taking to keep our community and workplace safe during the COVID-19 (coronavirus) 

outbreak. We will continue to closely monitor the situation following guidance from the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and state and local government authorities, and we 

are prepared to quickly respond and adapt in order to maintain operations and services to all of 

our customers. 

 

MRB Enterprise Inc. is committed to proactively finding solutions during this unprecedented 

event with a Business Continuity Plan to minimize disruptions to our customers. Additionally, 

we are working with our various Contractor and Public Utility partners to remain fully functional 

and open for business. 

 

Our offices remain open for business. However, to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we no 

longer allow walk-in visitors. We will not be hosting any large meetings and are limiting in-

person meetings whenever possible. Our Safety program remains committed to the continued 

training of our staff with groups of less than ten (10) while respecting social distancing.  

 

We are as dedicated as ever to providing the best possible services to our customers through this 

crisis. We appreciate your patience and support during these extraordinary circumstances.  

 

Thank you for your business. 

 

Osmin Ramirez - President 

 


